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 As of July 9, 2013 the high school is fully staffed 

 Students needing to take TAKS and EOC retakes came in for review last week in 

preparation for retesting during the week of July 8.  Vanessa Gutierrez, Kim Maldonado, 

and Krystal Smith tutored students for reviews. 

 Kim Maldonado and Ronny Clayton have been scheduling classes for seniors and juniors.    

We have worked to get as many core classes in the morning periods as possible so that 

fewer students miss core classes due to school functions. 

 Tammy McWilliams, Janina Savala and Ronny Clayton have met to revamp local 

policies for the 2013-2014 Student Handbook. We were focusing on all three campuses 

being on the same page. 

 Ronny Clayton will have attended the New Principal’s Academy in San Antonio 

 Sarah Gonzalez, Mark Ellerman, Kim Maldonado, Ronny Clayton and ?????? will have 

attended the 2013 AVID Summer Institute. 

 Two OHS students were chosen to be on what amounts to the National Color Guard 

Team, Rebecca Hernandez and Jordyn Poindexter.  They will be performing in Florida. 


